
  

November Ovation Dance 
Newsletter! 

November is here, and it's time to celebrate gratitude with some fun and flair! 
Join us this month as we infuse our classes with thankful vibes and creative 
choreography that reflects everything we love about our dance community. 
Let's make it a month filled with joy, laughter, and amazing moves! 

Happy dancing, 

~ Kiah Carpenter (Director) & Staff 

 

Important Upcoming Dates 

Nov 25- 26 -   Monday & Tuesday class makeups 

Nov 27 -30 - Thanksgiving Break (Studio Closed) 

Dec 1  - Tuition processed via auto-pay 

Dec 2-7 - Parent Observation Week 

Dec  23 - January 3 - Winter Break (no classes or front desk hours) 

 
 

Studio Reminders 

We wanted to remind you of some important studio policies that help ensure a 
safe and productive experience for all of our students. 

🚨Safety 



With the season changing and it getting darker earlier, we want to ensure our 
dancers' safety. After class, dancers will not be allowed to wait outside for 
their rides. If we don’t see a designated pickup person, they will wait inside. If 
you’d like to grant permission for your dancer to leave the studio to meet you, 
please inform us via text or email. Older dancers may go to nearby locations 
(like the gas station or library) only if we have parent permission on file. 
Contact us with any questions! 

🩰 Dress Code 

As we move into the colder months, we want to remind you of our Dress 
Code policy for dance classes. Proper attire is a crucial aspect of your dance 
training, as it allows for optimal movement and ensures a safe and respectful 
environment for all our students. 

Loose clothing, jewelry, and baggy sweatpants should be avoided, as they 
can interfere with movement and jeopardize safety. Hair should be secured 
away from the face and body. For their safety, students not dressed 
appropriately for class will be asked to sit out for the day. 

🕰️ Attendance & Late Pick Up 

 
Dancers should arrive no earlier than 10 minutes prior to their class 
time. After class is over, your dancer will not be supervised. Please pick 
her/him up promptly. If your older dancer has a break between dance classes, 
he/she is welcome to bring a snack/homework/a quiet activity and wait in our 
lobby. We will wait 10 minutes after the last class of the evening for you to 
pick up your dancer. Please be respectful of the staff's time and do not abuse 
this. Due to the operational and staffing costs incurred when a 
parent/guardian is late, a Late Fee will be charged. 

Thank you for your cooperation in helping us maintain a professional and 
enjoyable dance experience for all! For more details on all of our studio 
policy click here ---> Studio Policies 

 
 

https://link.msgsndr.com/email-tracking/e2cde5d84fd?contactId=%7b%7bcontact.id%7d%7d
https://link.msgsndr.com/email-tracking/e2cde5d84fd?contactId=%7b%7bcontact.id%7d%7d
https://link.msgsndr.com/email-tracking/c06b4d9bbf9?contactId=%7b%7bcontact.id%7d%7d


   

  

New Ovation Merch Coming Soon! 

Get ready to show off your love for our studio with brand new customizable merchandise 
on the way! 

We can’t wait for you to rock our latest designs, perfect for both class and everyday 
wear. 

Stay tuned for sneak peeks and launch dates—we know you’ll love what’s coming! 

 
 

   

  

Parent Observation Week! 



We are excited to announce that our upcoming Parent/Guardian Observation Week will 
take place from Dec 2-7. 

This is an exclusive opportunity for you to witness your child's progress and marvel at 
their hard work during their dance classes. 

Kindly note that only two grown-ups are allowed in the studio for this event, due to 
limited space. While we regret being unable to welcome other family members, we 

invite all of you to attend our annual May recitals where your young performers will take 
center stage. Thank you for your understanding. 

 
 

 


